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April 27, 2018  

Governor Phil Murphy 

State of New Jersey 

Office of the Governor 

PO Box 001 

Trenton, NJ 08625 

 

New Jersey Association of Public Health Nurse Administrators 

204 E. Holly Ave. 

Sewell, NJ 08080 

 

Dear Governor Murphy, 

The New Jersey Association of Public Health Nurse Administrators (NJAPHNA) would like to welcome 

you and your administration into office!  Nurses have received the award for the most trusted of all 

professions for the last fifteen years running!  Public Health nurses are on the front lines of the New 

Jersey Public Health Culture.  Utilizing professionalism, Public Health Nurses are New Jersey’s first 

community responders, cultivating a culture of prevention and vaccination.   

Our organization operates as one voice, representing Public Health Nurses across New Jersey. NJAPHNA 

is pleased to offer our counsel and services to you and your administration on behalf of Public Health 

Nurses.  The vision of our organization is to enhance quality of life for all New Jersey residents through 

excellence in public health nursing practice and leadership.  Our mission is to PRESERVE the one voice 

of Public Health nursing throughout New Jersey; while PROTECTING residents by PROMOTING & 

supporting community action, coordinating programs that facilitate preventative health efforts and 

PREPARING for emergencies. 

 

We look forward to working with the gubernatorial administration over the next several years.  Our 

organization is available any time.  Please feel free to reach out should you want to discuss Public Health 

matters for New Jersey.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

   
Ditty Mae Jankauskas RN, MSN, CRNP  Juliet Leonard RN, AND, ALA, CCE, CB 

President     Vice President 
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